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From: Michel Alkaslassy [michel.a@wci.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2005 4:53 PM
To: joann.ekblad@fcc.com

Subject: FCC Section 214 Additional information
Hi Joann, here I1s the email you requested-regarding our FCC Section 214 application.

Please include (check) box 2 of question number 5 which states that “Global or Limited Global Facilities-Based
Authority (Section 63.18(e)(2)).

Thank you very much for your kind help and let me know if there is anything else you want me to do.

Regards,

Michel

Michel Alkaslassy _ T
Chief Financial Officer main  206.652.4470 | x| |
1906 Queen Anne Ave N. direct ~ 206.219.5713 ! |
Suite 250 fax 206.652.4468 |
Seattle, WA 98108 toll free  877.652.4470 |

) email michelalkaslassy@wci.com

WWW.WCi.com
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